
From: Paula Lombardi  
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2012 1:57 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather 
Cc: Alexandra Yazdani ; Corby, Mike 
Subject: Y Group Investments & Management Inc. 
 
Good afternoon Ms. Lysnyski,  
 
The application by the Y  Group Investments & Management Inc.  is scheduled to be considered by the 
Planning & Environment Committee Monday, November 5th.   We have reviewed the report prepared by 
the City and, in light of the City’s comments and recommendation, we are formally requesting that this 
matter be deferred to the January 8th, 2013 Planning & Environment Committee meeting.  The deferral 
will provide the Y Group with the time necessary to prepare a detailed response to the City’s comments.  
 
I can confirm that Ms. Yazdani will be appearing on behalf of the Y Group to request the deferral at the 
meeting scheduled for this Monday, November 5th.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.   
 
Thank you,  
Paula 
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